
Dear colleagues, 

I am pleased to submit the revised version of the manuscript entitled Correction to “Performance 

of a serological IgM and IgG qualitative test for COVID-19 diagnosis: An experimental study 

in Brazil” (Manuscript NO.: 83127, Correction) for consideration for publication in the World 

Journal of Experimental Medicine. Please allow me to express my sincere gratitude for your valuable 

and pertinent suggestions. We resolved all issues in the manuscript based on the peer review 

report and here we make a point-by-point response to each of the issues raised in the peer review 

report.  

 

1. Reviewer #1 - Specific Comments to Authors: Any experimental research for the 

diagnosis and treatment of COVID-19 should be supported. 

Reply:  

Dear reviewer #1,  

Thank you for the great evaluation of our manuscript and your valuable and helpful 

comments.  

2. Reviewer #2 - Specific Comments to Authors: Article is already published, only 

there is a minor correction in the acknowledgment section. Editorial Office may add 

this correction to the acknowledgment section. 

Reply:  

Dear reviewer #2,  

Thank you for the great evaluation of our manuscript and your valuable and helpful 

comments.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Fabrício Freire de Melo, PhD 

Professor,  

Federal University of Bahia, UFBA 

 


